
Action Item B.4.a Following Executive Session 

 

  Professional Contracts 

 

Background:  Annually, the superintendent recommends approval of 

contracts for professional employees.  Mineola serves as the fiscal agent 

for the Wood County Special Education Shared Service Arrangement 

Cooperative; hence contracts being considered are professional staff 

being recommended by Special Services Director, Sheryl Pappa and the 

WCSESSA Board of Directors.  The contracts being recommended at this 

board meeting include teachers and professional support staff.  Names 

are presented to the board with a recommendation from the WCSESSA 

Director and the superintendent.   

 

Recommendation:   As Superintendent of MISD I recommend approval  

of the professional staff listed by WCSESSA Board of Directors per the 

attachment in this board packet. 

 

Sample Motion(s): 

“I move the approval of the professional contracts for 2014-15 as 

recommended by Superintendent H. John Fuller and made a part of the 

minutes of this board meeting being held on Monday, March 31, 2014.” 

Or 

“I move the approval of the professional contracts as recommended by 

Superintendent H. John Fuller at the Wood County Special Education 

Shared Services Arrangement and made a part of the minutes of this 

board meeting being held on Monday, March 31, 2014.”  

 

 


